
      

Disaster Recovery Center to Close on October 27, 2016 

Individuals and families who experienced disaster damages are urged to 

register with FEMA for assistance.   In-person registration is still available at the 

FEMA Disaster Recovery Center (DRC).  The DRC is open from 9:00 AM to 6:00 

PM daily and is located at: 

7405 Forest Oaks Boulevard 
Spring Hill, FL  34606 

The DRC will permanently close at 6:00 PM on Thursday, October 27, 2016. 

After that date, residents may continue to register for assistance online at 

http://www.DisasterAssistance.gov or by phone (voice 711 or Video Relay 

Service/VRS) at 800-621-3362.  TTY users should call 800-462-7585. 

 

http://www.disasterassistance.gov/

